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August 11, 2022 
 
 NAME 
 ADDRESS 1 
 CITY STATE ZIP 
 
Re: East Regional Waterline Improvement Project Update 
 
Dear Property Owner, 
 
This letter is to notify you of another “Open House” with evening hours planned for the East Regional Waterline Improvement 
Project on the following date: 
 
August 30th from 3 p.m. – 7 p.m. at Allen East Schools at 9105 Harding Hwy Harrod, Ohio 45850 
 
There will be representatives available for questions/assistance from the following entities: 
 
USDA will have representatives available to explore eligibility for assistance with service connection costs and tap fees for 
property owners who meet low-to-very low income standards.  Applicants would have to make under: 

COUNTY 1-4 PERSONS 5-8 PERSONS 
ALLEN $59,300 $78,300 

  
City of Lima will have a Customer Service representative available to assist with setting up a water account as well as a Field 
Services representative to answer questions related to the water service line and tap process.  Please bring a photo ID as well as 
check/cash in the amount of $500 for the tap fee. 
 
Allen County Health Department will have a representative available to answer questions regarding the well permitting process 
as well as assist in initiating the permit process if homeowners are interested. 
 
Allen Water District will be available to answer questions.  Those who reside in the Project Area but outside Village limits will 
be able to sign up for the water by signing a Connection Agreement.  Again, those who sign on in the initial connection period 
will have their well permit fees up to $175 covered by the District.  The more property owners outside the Villages who sign on, 
the lower the cost will be for all users.  Please bring check/cash in the amount of $42 for recording fees if interested. 
 
The District still intends to hold a Project Wrap-Up Meeting in early fall once construction is substantially complete so final 
project costs can be presented.  You should receive a notice of this meeting by mail.  Our website and Facebook page will also be 
updated.  Please feel free to contact our office with any questions.  Thank you! 
 
**Please note – The property owner and/or the contractor is responsible for contacting Ohio Utilities Protection Service (OUPS) 
to locate existing utilities prior to water service line installation on their property.  The number for OUPS is: 1-800-362-2764 
 
Sincerely, 
 

Kimberly Stiles 
 
Kimberly Stiles, Manager 


